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DECORATING WITH NATURE DEMONSTRATION
AT WOODBINE BRANCH OF CMC LIBRARY DECEMBER 6

Woodbine—Mayor William Pikolycky is pleased to announce that holiday prep is
in full swing as the Woodbine Branch of the Cape May County Library hosts our 
annual  “Decorating with Natural Materials” demonstration on Tuesday, 
December 06, 2016, from 5 to 6 p.m. 

No registration required for this program and there is no fee.

Gardening with native plants has enjoyed a growing increase in popularity as 
proven by the topics of many recent programs and events at the Cape May 
County Library. Natural decorations have been a tradition for many years. Come 
join us and discover the joy of decorating with nature. Discover nature’s bounty 
and learn how to create a work of holiday art. 

Presenter Joe Alvarez has a Bachelor of Science Degree in 
Biology/Environmental Science, is a Board Member of the Friends of Cape May 
National Wildlife Refuge, a founding member of the Cape May County Beach 
Plum Association, a Cumberland County Community College adjunct, and is 
active in many county and agricultural programs in South Jersey, and is a 
frequent presenter at County Library programs on a wide range of gardening 
topics. 

“We are delighted to once again share this annual holiday tradition at our local 
branch and on the Feast of St. Nicholas. Those who have participated in past 
demonstrations join us in urging everyone to attend this conveniently located and
timely opportunity to learn new twists to this sustainably green way of decorating 
for the winter holidays, as presented by the ever inspirational Joe Alvarez,” 
rejoined Mayor Pikolycky.


